
Attention: Parents who had children 

participating in the “cereal taste testing”.  

Please remember to return all question 

sheets as soon as possible, (in the envelope 

provided).  They should be returned to 

school administration office no later then 

Wednesday 26th September 

 

On behalf of the P & F thank you for letting your child 

participate.   

 


